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Dear Principal, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help World Vision 
to raise money for refugees.  We think our ideas will help solve some 
problems for people there. 

The refugees are facing a lot of problems.  First the refugees do not have 
enough water because water pipes are broken due to the weapons’ attack.  
Secondly, they do not have enough food because food shops are closed 
due to wars.  Lastly, most of the refugees live outside their houses 
because buildings are destroyed by bombs and missiles.  

We want to deliver enough food to the refugees by discussing with the 
food suppliers to donate the food.  We would also like to conduct charity 
talks to convince people to donate the camping tents so that people will 
donate them to the vulnerable people for accommodation.  

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

Yours sincerely, 

Eiffel Cheung 

Chairman of the Student Union 
 


